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?? Oregon friends! URGENT! ?? 

TODAY (March 31) at 1PM, the Oregon Legislature is voting on SB 210, a bill that 

would eliminate vote-by-mail and force in-person voting for all future elections in 

Oregon. 

?? This would completely upend how we vote — and there’s no reason for it. 

Oregon’s vote-by-mail system is safe, trusted, and works well. 

?? We need to stop SB 210. Here's how to send in your testimony (super easy!): 

Go to this link: 

 https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2025R1/Testimony/SRULES/SB/210/0000-00-

00-00-00?area=Measures 

 

Click "Submit Testimony" on the right side 

 

Fill out your info 

 

I’m writing in opposition to SB 210. Oregon has one of the most secure and trusted 

vote-by-mail systems in the country. Switching to in-person voting would be 

unnecessary, expensive, and disruptive. We don’t have the infrastructure to support 

full in-person voting. This bill creates chaos where there is none. It’s not about fixing 

anything — it’s about breaking something that works. 


